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December 2016 
Dear Parent / Carer 
  
End of Term Arrangements 
 
I am writing to thank you for your support this term.  It has been a very successful term with many key 
events taking place.  We began the term with our fantastic Year 7s joining us from over 20 primary 
schools. Another highlight was the very successful Sports Awards Evening.  We are also ending the term 
on a high with various trips, visits and festive based fundraising activities on the last day of term when 
we will be raising money by allowing students to wear a Christmas Jumper instead of their Blazer for a 
donation of £1 100% of which will be given to Save the Children. I would like to say a huge thank you to 
Parents who continue to support us with all of our events. 
 
On Friday 16th December the College will not be closing early and buses and taxis will leave at normal 
times. The site will be closed however earlier than normal at 4pm.    
Christmas Lunch 
The Refectory will be providing a Christmas lunch that will be served on the penultimate day of term, 
Thursday 15th December. This will be served from the refectory only.  
After lunch, which may well run over we will be hosting an additional Tutor period during period 5 on 
Thursday the 15th, the only disruption to normal lessons in the build-up to the end of term.  
 
Carol Service 
We would be delighted if you wish to join us at our Carol Service at Tavistock Parish Church, St 
Eustachius on Wednesday 14th December at 7.00pm. Mulled wine and mince pies will be served after 
the service.  
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to wish you a happy Christmas and a very happy new year. The 
Spring Term starts for students on Wednesday 4th January 2017.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Tristan Muller-Forster 
 
Assistant Principal 
 
 
 
 


